
 
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
SEPTEMBER 1, 2017 

 
2017 RESURFACING PROGRAM 

LAKELAND – JEFFERSON TO END 
 

The new curb and gutter on the west side of the street is being placed today. Next week we are 
anticipating the following: 
 
Tuesday   No work – Concrete curb curing 
Wednesday/Thursday  Backfilling new curb and prepping drive approaches 
Friday/Saturday  Forming and Pouring drive approaches on west side  
  
    
We are anticipating that the new concrete drive approaches will need between 4 to 7 days of 
cure time before they are strong enough to drive on. We will be monitoring the strength each 
day and plan to open the driveways as soon as they are safe to drive on. Please do not drive on 
your new drive approach until the tape and/or barricades in front of your driveway are removed.  
 
Please note that this schedule is weather dependent and may need to be updated periodically 
during this project.  
 
To allow the contractor to complete their work, no parking will be allowed on the street from 7am 
to 7pm. Residents that do not have access to their driveways may park on the street after 7pm 
but must have their vehicles off the street by 7am. 
 
The City of Grosse Pointe wishes to apologize in advance of the impending construction for any 
inconvenience it may cause you and hopes, with your cooperation, to complete the construction 
in a timely manner. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact any of the following: 
 
Contractor: Pro-Line Asphalt Paving Corporation   (586) 752-7730 
 
Engineer: Anderson, Eckstein and Westrick, Inc     
   Stephen Pangori spangori@aewinc.com (586) 726-1234 
Thank You. 
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